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DISTRICT 279 FOUNDATION FUNDS  
INNOVATIVE AND CREATIVE PROJECTS IN ISD 279 
Trustees from District 279 Foundation selected 24 innovative and creative projects to 
receive over $25,000 in funding for students in Osseo Area Schools.  
An additional 16 projects were identified for funding during the second cycle, however, 
due to the coronavirus pandemic, grant activities were unable to be carried out.  
 

Special thanks to our donors and partners who help provide these learning opportunities for students.  
The following projects were selected to receive funding: 
 

2019-20 GRANT RECIPIENTS  
 
Adult Basic Education  
 ABE Visits the BP Library 
 
Basswood Elementary, Edinbrook Elementary,  
Elm Creek Elementary, Oak View Elementary,  
Park Brook Elementary, Rice Lake Elementary 
 Students Connecting Through International Service 
 
Birch Grove Elementary  
 Community Carolers  
 
Garden City Elementary  
 Audubon Bound 
 Garden City Student Sculptors  
 Kinders Grow Around Town 
 
Maple Grove Middle School  
 Artifact Investigations for MGMS Historians 
 Enriching Reading and Writing Lives Through  

Author Connections 

 Flipped Classes  
 

Oak View Elementary 
 An Electrifying Experience 
 Celebrating Stories - Building the Oak View  

Community Through Video 
 Ruby Bridges  
 
Osseo Senior High, Park Center Senior High  
 Latino Youth Conference 2020 
 
Palmer Lake Elementary  
 Cinderella Play 
 Getting Girls on the Run 

 
Palmer Lake Elementary and Park Brook Elementary   
 Science, Sleds and Siberian Huskies 
 
Weaver Lake Elementary  
 Putting STEM into Action - JA BizTown Stem Career 

 
 

About District 279 Foundation 
District 279 Foundation is a nonprofit 501(c)3 organization that seeks to support and enhance the district’s 
dedication to all students in Osseo Area Schools. Serving the fifth-largest school district in the state of Minnesota, 
District 279 Foundation believes there is a moral, social and economic imperative to support student success an 
equitable student achievement. Our vision is to provide learning opportunities for students in Osseo Area Schools 
by funding programs, projects and other opportunities that are not presently available through the district's budget. 
Grant guidelines and further information about District 279 Foundation commitment to students in Osseo Area 
schools can be found at www.district279foundation.org. 


